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May 3, 2021  

The CACHS Current will be sent out via email approximately once a month to all current 
students and parents. Our goal is to keep both students and parents informed about what is 
happening in and outside of the classroom.   

Classes (a glimpse of some)  

Accounting 10:  Completing  a Worksheet.  
Art:  There is art everywhere in the art room.    
Bible 20:  Jesus teachings – not so easy. 
Biology 20:  Cellular respiration  
Biology 30:  Hereditary.   
Chemistry 30:  PH and other acidic things.  
Computer Science:  CSS 
Drama:  Play practice.  Complaint department and lemonade.   
English 20:  Survivor! 
English 30:  The NIGHT is over.  Craziness on the moors.   
Foods:  Potato/Potata 
Green Certificate:  Final testing May 11.   
Math 10:  Roots and powers.   
Math 31:  Almost integrated.   
Mechanics: Harvey B. continues to help.  Thanks Harvey and Nick! 
Music:  We have composers among us.   
RAP:  Hours are accumulating.   
Science 20:  Gaining momentum.   
Social 10:  Slavery – sometimes its unrighteous.   
Social 20: Preparing for the Great war.   
Welding:  Cindy S. continues to help out.  Thanks Cindy and Nick! 
Work Experience:  Students continue to learn about different 
opportunities through their work experience placements.   
World Religions:  Hinduism and Buddhism.   
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Job Opportunities:    The Mission Thrift Store in Red Deer is 
looking for a summer student for the summer.  Please see the 
poster in the school for more details. 
 
The Olds College, Lacombe location is looking for a seasonal 
research assistant for their forage program from July 1-November 
15, 2020.  Check out workforcenow.adp.com for more information. 
 
Yearbook:  The yearbook committee continues to look for pictures 
that will encapsulate all that has happened this past year.  They are 
also looking for advertising.  Please talk to Mrs. VanderVeen if you 
have pictures or advertising! 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week:  This week is teacher appreciation 
week.  Thanks to the teachers for all the work you do! 
 
 
 
 
 

CACHS is looking forward to 
hosting the ASAA 1A Girls 
Volleyball Provincials on 
November 24-27.  Stay posted for 
opportunities to volunteer!   
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